Subject: Re: Primary sampling units (PSU)
Posted by Liz-DHS on Tue, 18 Feb 2014 04:24:37 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear User,

Here is a response from one of our experts, Fred Arnold:

The PSU numbers are unique within a single state, but they repeat across states, so you should
look at the state code in conjunction with the PSU numbers when trying to determine how many
PSUs there are.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum


https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=9
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=807&goto=1363#msg_1363
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=1363
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

